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16th September 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

We hope you and your family are settling in well after the move to our new school 

building. It’s been an exciting transition and we’re thrilled with our new space. We also 

want to say a huge thank you to Heamoor School for their kindness and support during 

our time of transition. Their warm welcome has made the process so much smoother 

for us all. 

We’re very aware that, with many children arriving and leaving on buses, we don’t 

get to see parents/carers as often as we used to. We miss those daily catch-ups and 

want to stay connected! We’d love to invite you to come into school to take a look 

around and see what we’ve been up to. It’s a chance for us to share some of the 

wonderful learning that’s been happening and for you to see our fantastic new home-

from-home (school-from-school). 

Please join us on Wednesday 18th September at 2:15pm. Simply come to the main 

reception and we’ll guide you to our classrooms. If you have finished enjoying the 

classroom spaces before 3.15pm, you are welcome to take your child home. If you’re 

not able to make it, the buses will be running as usual on this day. We’re really looking 

forward to seeing you and sharing this new chapter with you! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Finch and Miss Ferguson 


